
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

Bylaw 2018-27 – Utility Bylaw           

 

Request 

Utility Bylaw 2018-27 is being presented with amendments to reflect the new rates 

for the regional water line as well as the new rates discussed by Council for the 

Septic Haulers and Waste Water Transfer Station. 

The sewer rates for Ashmont and Mallaig Schools as well as Heritage Homes in 

Ashmont and Mallaig were not adjusted.  Does Council want to consider increasing 

those rates?  

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

To give first reading Bylaw 2018-27, Utility Bylaw. 

To give second reading to Bylaw 2018-27. 

To present Bylaw 2018-27 for third reading.  

To give third reading to Bylaw 2018-27. 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant 


